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Transmitted by Director uf Legislative Research pursuant to joint order. 

NINETY-FIFTH LEGISLATURE 

Legislative Document No. 993 

S. P. 430 In Senate, March I, 1951. 
Referred to Committee on Highways. Sent down for concurrence and 

ordered printed. 
CHESTER T. WINSLOW, Secretary. 

Presented by Senator Ward of Penobscot. 

STATE OF MAINE 

IN THE YEAR OF OUR LORD NINETEEN HUNDRED 
FIFTY-ONE 

RESOLVE, Naming the Guy H. Hall Memorial Bridge at Dexter. 

Guy H. Hall memorial bridge at Dexter, named. Resolved: That the 
state highway commission be, and hereby is, authorized to name the bridge 
across Lake Wassookeag in Dexter, in the county of Penobscot, formerly 
known as the Float bridge, the Guy H. Hall Memorial bridge, in memory 
of the late Guy H. Hall of said Dexter, who designed the said bridge and 
who, for many years, was an employee of said commission and that the 
Kiwanis Club of said Dexter be, and hereby is, authorized to erect, with­
out expense to the state of Maine, on said bridge, a plaque in memory of 
the said Guy H. Hall. 


